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Decatur Housing Authority 

Updates to the Administrative Plan 

 
February 12, 2025 

 

The Decatur Housing Authority (DHA) invites comments from the public on its 

updates to the 5-Year PHA Plan and Administrative Plan for the operation of the 

Housing Choice Voucher Program. 

 

This plan provides details about the DHA’s immediate operations, programs, 

services, and strategies for handling operations concerns, resident concerns and 

needs. 

 

The plan is available for review at www.fwha.org for inspection and comment 

by the public from February 12, 2025 through March 28, 2025. 

 

Updates to the plan can be found at www.fwha.org. 

 

Public Comment will be taken through March 28, 2025 and will be considered 

for inclusion in the final plans and submitted with the final documents. 

 

All comments must be sent to info@fwha.org. 

 

On Monday, March 31, 2025 the FWHA will conduct a public hearing on the plan 

at 9 a.m. at 7315 Hanna Street, Fort Wayne, IN 46816. 
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